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Pupils communicate with others
using simple words and phrases.

Pupis use the correct
pronunciation inspoken work.

Pupis recognise question forms
and negatives.

Pupils use question forms.

Pupils use phoric knowledge to
support accurate pronunciation
and o say simple words and
phrases

Pupils communicate by asking a
‘wider range o questions.
Pupis express simple oginions.
Pupils make: short presentation
using 3 model.

Pupilsdevelop accuracy in
pronunciaton and intonaton.

Pupils manipuiate language by
changing a single slementin 2

Pupilsuse srategis tokeep 3
comersation gong.

Pupils understand and use
“negative statements.

Pupils join in 2 short conversation.

Pupils give a dear presentation
 cear audibie voice.

Pupls recognise the importance.
and signfcance ofintonation.

Pupilsuse knowedge of words,
text and structure to make
‘meaning, using simple language.
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Pupis apply knowiedge of
angusga rules and conventions:
when building short sentences.





